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 Head Teacher:  Mrs Paula Fearn 
            9th June 2021  

Dear Parents 

 

Year 1 trip to Shire Hall 

 

I am planning a trip for the Year 1 class to visit the Shire Hall in Dorchester on Thursday 17 th 

June. We will be using this trip to develop our humanities work from last half term by learning 

more about the Tolpuddle Martyrs and seeing the court room where their trial took place. 

 

This will be a morning only trip, please could you drop your children at school at 8.30am on this 

day, pick-up will be as usual. On this day, your child will need to come into school with a 

warm/waterproof coat (depending on weather), hat and sensible shoes. Please ensure they have 

had suncream applied.  

 

The children will be walking to and from Shire Hall with school staff so we would just be 

requesting a voluntary contribution from parents of £5.00 to cover the cost of the entrance and 

activities being delivered by Shire Hall. 

 

Please complete the reply slip and return it directly to the school office by Monday 14th June. 

 

I think the children will really enjoy this outing. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

     SGannon 

 

Mrs Gannon 

Year 1 Class Teacher  

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Year 1 visit to Shire Hall – Thursday 17th June 2021 

 

 

My child ………………………………………………….will be attending the trip to 

 

 Shire Hall, please find enclosed a voluntary contribution of £5.00      

  
 

 

                   Signed …………………………………………………… Date …………………….. 

 
 


